From: Rosenthal, Ryan P. [mailto:Ryan.Rosenthal@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 12:22 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Hattenberger, Christian E.; Rotkvich, Scott M.
Subject: RE: Board of Ethics Travel Approval

Good Afternoon,

I have returned from the FBI funded training travel to Manassas, Virginia. Please let me know if you need any further details.

V/R


Ryan Rosenthal #7660
Chicago Police Department

